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Diary Dates 
                ———————————— 

7-11 Dec: ‘TWIST’ Week 

                ———————————— 

14 Dec: PBL Reward Excursion Yr 9 & 10 

                ———————————— 

15 Dec: Presentation Day—Live Stream 

               ———————————— 

16 Dec: PBL Reward Excursion Yr 7 & 8 

               ———————————— 

16 Dec: Last school day Term 4, 2020 

                 ——————————— 

5 Feb: Years 7, 11 & 12 Return to School 

                ——————————— 

8 Feb: Years 8, 9 & 10 Return to School  

Regional Cricket finals here we come! 

Congratulations to both the U14’s and Open Girls Cricket teams on their progression after convincing 

wins this week against Coonabarabran High School. For the full Cricket reports see our facebook page 

or next weeks Gwydir Newspaper. 

Twist Week 

Next week students will engage in all types of learning with a ‘twist’ 

within their classes. Some surprises are on the way for students to 

celebrate coming out of the toughest year on record — does      

anyone like donuts??? The week will culminate in weird and wacky 

games run by the SRC on Friday, where they can dress up in 

house colours as they battle robots, face off on memory puzzles, 

demonstrate their stamina, engage in intellectual challenges and 

more!      May the best house win!  



Warialda High School 

Thank you for liking and sharing our Facebook page, where you will find exciting things happening in 
and around our school. https://www.facebook.com/WarialdaHighSchool/ 

Should you wish to contact staff, please phone (02) 6729 1000  

or Email:  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Cooler Schools  

With temperatures predicted to reach a scorching 

45 degrees, we are so glad the ‘Cooler Schools’ 

installation has been completed. Now each      

classroom has their own cooling system which sits 

at a comfortable 24 degrees. Meet the team behind 

the project, Bronson Marchant and Cordelle        

Dunnicliff. Both boys are ex-students of Warialda 

High School, Bronson finished in 2016 and        

Cordelle in 2018. No doubt there were times they 

thought they were too cool for school but they have 

been back working in their old stomping ground on 

this project for over 3 months, cooling generations 

to come. Thanks to the Laser Electrical team for 

our climate controlled comfort and the NSW     

Government for funding this project across the 

state. 

Every family gets a Christmas Hamper! 

Generously donated by Foodbank Australia,    

Anglicare Moree, Vinnies, CWA Warialda Branch 

and Red Cross are hampers with Christmas 

goodies and everyday pantry supplies. Families 

are welcome to collect their Christmas goodies on 

Friday December 11th and Monday 14th. See      

future posts and text messages for details for    

collection as the hampers as so full, they are too 

heavy for students to bring home! 
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